
From:   Danny Hankins   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   April 26, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0148-EX-CR-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have discovered issues with some of the frequencies, and many of the emissions on this license are
no longer needed.  Coordination with ASRI and FAA for a new license has been completed, and we have
applied for a new license which corrects the issues with this license.  We are withdrawing this application
and will let this license expire.

V/R,

Dan Hankins
Spectrum Manager &ndash; Sr
Textron Aviation, Inc.


